
      GRAND OF FLORIDA     
     

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE AUXILIARY   

                   Looking Out For Our Veterans  

 

 

General Orders # 2                         

 

TO BE READ AT ALL MEETINGS, ACTED UPON & FILED FOR FUTURE REFERENCE 

 

The 4th has passed and the summer is going all too fast.  Our Grand Commander, 
Jerry Bazar, has scheduled our School of Instruction for Saturday, August 28th at 
the Spring Hill VFW, Post #8681.  The school starts at 9:01 AM. 
 
During the School of Instruction, MOCA will also be discussing what each 
committee is responsible for and that all important topic, “fundraising”.  We need 
to decide if we want to do football squares or if we can come up with another way 
to raise money. 
 
I would also like to remind everyone of the changes for the tables.  In June, at our 
1st C of A, we decided there would be 2-3 baskets per table.  Each basket should 
be of at least $20 retail value.  Chairmen, get your auxiliaries together to help 
make those baskets, think theme, such as bath or kitchen.  We need to ensure 
each basket is worthy of $1 per ticket or $5 for 6 tickets! No one wants to keep 
passing on the same “stuff” at every meeting.  If you must get rid of it, there will 
be a White Elephant table where things can be had for a contribution, which is 
your last chance. 
 
Thumb drives containing the program book and forms will be distributed at the 
School of Instruction. 
 
Please, please, call 850-449-0515 or email me at sutterfieldd@bellsouth.net if you 
have questions or need help.  I surely do not know it all, but I promise to find the 
answer.  We want to be “Looking Out For Our Veterans”.   
  

 
 Respectfully,           Attest:  
  

Denise             Jerry-Ann  
  

Denise Sutterfield           Jerry-Ann Henry  
Grand President 2021-2022      Grand Secretary 2021-2022   

    



 

   
      
 

August 28th
, 2021, Starting @ 9:01 AM 

GRAND OF FLORIDA BUG SWARM/SCHOOL OF INSTRUCTION: 
The Bug Swarm will be held at VFW Post 8681, 18940 Drayton St.  
Shady Hills, FL.  Lodging will be at the Holiday Inn Express located at 
3528 Commercial Way, Spring Hill, FL 34606.  Ph. 352-683-5100   

 
 

November 5th - 7th, 2021  
86th TOMB TREK:  
HOTEL INFORMATION: Sheraton Hotel, 900 Orme St, Arlington, Virginia, 22204; 
room rates $109.00 plus tax. Parking is $ 10.00 per day. You may reserve your 
room by contacting the hotel directly at (703) 521-1900 for reservations. Mention 
the Military Order of the Cootie for proper rate. Cutoff Date for room block 
reservations is 4 October 2021.  
Information is on the Supreme website www.lotcs.org 

 
 

January 13th - 15th, 2022  
GRAND OF FLORIDA MID-WINTER CONFERENCE: 
Mid-Winter will be held at the Florida Hotel. 
1500 Sand Lake Rd., Orlando, FL. Standard rooms are $125 plus tax.  
407-859-1500  Mention MOCA 
 

 
June 2nd - 5th, 2022 
GRAND OF FLORIDA GRAND CONVENTION:  
The convention will be held at the Plantation at Crystal River.  9301 West Fort 
Island Trail, Crystal River, FL.  Ph. 800-632-6262  Mention MOC/MOCA 
 
August, 2022 
The 103rd Supreme Scratch will be held in Overland Park, Kansas 

 

  

    


